November 2015



## Dear Parents/Carers

From time to time, local or regional press or television may approach the school to take pictures of children if, for example, there has been a particular event at the school that they wish to cover or perhaps the school has had a good Ofsted report. Or, the County Council as the Local Education Authority or the school itself may wish to produce a video, literature or create a website which may include images of your child or a group of children.

Gloucestershire County Council takes the issue of child safety extremely seriously and that includes the use of images of children. It may be that, for personal or other reasons, you do not want an image or photograph of your child to be taken and so it is extremely important that your school has a signed declaration that makes your wishes clear.

Yours sincerely, Donna Milford Headteacher PHOTOGRAPHY CONSENT FORM Please return to school office - tick box(es) as appropriate Child's Name \_\_\_\_\_ Class \_\_ I give my permission for my child's photograph to be used in school I give my permission for my child's photograph to be used on the school website I give my permission for my child's photograph to be used in the press I do not give permission for any photographs to be taken of my child at school Signed\_\_\_\_\_parent/carer